
Project Update: April 2017 
 
Meeting with Forest Officials  
 
We have spent the whole month conducting meetings and several discussion sessions with 
the forest officials of north-east Bangladesh where three of our study sites are located. We 
have submitted our permission letter to the range office of Patharia Reserved Forest and 
Rajkandi Reserved Forest.  
 
Meanwhile, we met with Mr SM Golam Mawla, Divisional Forest Officer, Wildlife 
Management and Nature Conservation Division, Chittagong about our pangolin survey in 
south-eastern part of Bangladesh.  
 
As a part of the Bangladesh Forest Department permission letter we have to conduct meeting 
with all forest office located within our study site before the field survey. 
 


